
Supreme MOC/MOCA Convention  

July 26-30, 2017 

New Orleans, LA. 
 

We have selected the Best Western Plus Hotel located at 2601 Severn Ave. Metairie LA 

to host our 98th convention.  The Hotel has set up a reservation web page if you want to 

make your reservations online.  The link to the hotel is on our website under events and 

then Supreme Scratch.  You can also call the hotel at 504-888-9500 or 800-277-7575.  

Please remember to mention Military Order of the Cootie convention in July 2017.  If you 

have any problems making a reservation online please contact the hotel at the numbers 

listed above. 
 

The hotel offers free parking, microwaves and refrigerators in every room, free internet 

access, and a limited number of handicapped rooms.  There is no additional charge for 2 

or more people in a room.  The hotel has 156 double/king rooms at $95.00 a day plus tax 

and 95 king/queen suites at $125.00 .a day plus tax.  The queen suites have 2 queen size 

beds and a queen sleeper sofa and a small kitchen area.  The king suite has a king bed and 

a queen sleeper sofa and a small kitchen area. 
 

There will be a limited number of rooms available for those cooties that want to attend 

the VFW convention however, if you want the cootie rate you have to stay through 

Saturday night 7-29-16 to get the rate for the entire stay. 
 

We also have 4 hospitality rooms at $300.00 a day for Thursday thru Saturday.  These 

room will have access to the ice machine on the floor and limited refrigeration space also 

located on the same floor.  Reservations and payment for the hospitality rooms have to 

make thru Supreme Headquarters. 
 

There is no transportation provided between the hotel and the VFW convention.  We are 

researching transportation possibilities for those that want to attend to VFW convention.  

We are trying to see if we can set up some tours in the city and perhaps a dinner river 

cruise.  We will provide the information you provide the dollars. 
 

Additional information will be posted as it is received on our website under 

Events/Supreme Scratch. 


